
Due to the impending storm on Monday Chairman Andrews has asked 

that we cancel the meeting scheduled for 11 AM in Middletown. We 

will meet next month in Portland as scheduled unless an emergency 

situation arises requiring a meeting.  

 

Stay safe.  


